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I support SB548 because a child going through foster care is already suffering 

enough and to have the only belongings they have left dumped into trash bags would  

make them feel like their worthless “trash”. They already feel like no one wants them 

why add to their pain?? It’s just sad… their already going through enough we need to 

make them feel that they are still worth it, that they can make it through this difficult 

time. 


